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Senator Rev Ruben Diaz and Fellow Ministersto Welcome Republican Lieutenant Gover nor
Candidate to the Bronx

On Thursday, August 7, 2014 at 9AM Senator Reverend Ruben Diaz (D-Bronx) and the New
York Hispanic Clergy Organization will welcome Lieutenant Governor Candidate
Christopher Moss to the Christian Community Neighborhood Church, located at 1437

Longfellow Avenue, between Jennings and Freeman Streets, in the Bronx.

Senator Rev. Diaz stated: “We are honored that Chemung County Sheriff Chris Moss - who
has been selected as Gubernatorial Candidate Rob Astorino’s choice for Lieutenant Governor
- will join us this week so the New York Hispanic Clergy Organization can share the various
concerns that face our community with him. These issues include help for senior citizens,
affordable housing, job opportunities, education, and family values. In our rich tradition, my
fellow pastors and I will continue to welcome candidates to the Bronx to hear how they

intend to serve us when they are elected to public office.”



Senator Rev. Diaz serves as President of the New York Hispanic Clergy Organization.

The press is welcome.

For more information please contact Senator Rev. Diaz at (718) 991-3161.



